May Staff Council Post-Meeting Information

Dear colleagues,

During our last Staff Council meeting on May 8th, President Barbara Wilson visited to provide updates on the university's strategic plan. Subcommittees reported on key accomplishments for the year. Several new officers were elected to the Executive Committee. Congratulations to Neda Barrett, vice president; Brett Cloyd, secretary; and four at-large members: Nima Chaudhary, Molly James, Sam Mitchell, and Donna Wong-Gibbons. Thank you to all who ran. In addition, James Jorris was recognized as the Volunteer of the Year for accumulating the most volunteer hours. The May meeting was the last of the 2023-24 Staff Council year. Makur Jain will assume the role of Staff Council President beginning June 1.

Learn More and Get Involved:

- Meeting slide deck
- Discover your University: Delve deeper into the process that supports a culture of belonging and understanding through tours of the programs during specific DYU days: https://hr.uiowa.edu/administrative-services/discover-your-university
- United Way Volunteer Website: https://www.unitedwayjwc.org/volunteer-express
- Follow UI Staff Council on Instagram at @uistaffcouncil.

Staff Council next meets 2:30-4:30 p.m., June 12 at 2520D UCC and via Zoom. A message will be sent to your inbox the Monday before the meeting with the agenda and zoom link. Staff are welcome to attend all or a portion of the meeting.

Have questions, concerns or ideas for Staff Council? Follow this link to find your representative: https://staff-council.uiowa.edu/find-my-rep. Staff have an organization representative based on their unit and a function representative based on their job function.

Sincerely, Staff Council